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Published bi-weekly for The University of Texas at Tyler personnel

Two Items On Board Docket

Two items relating to The University of Texas at Tyler are
included on the docket for a meeting of The University of
Texas System Board of Regents scheduled May 29-30 in
Galveston.

Included are reports on small classes for the spring semester
and use of textbooks written by members of the UT Tyler
faculty.

Summer | Registration Set

Registration for the first summer session at UT Tyler is
scheduled from 1-7 p.m. on Monday, June 2. Classes for
the first session will begin on June 3.

Three days of late registration will be offered. Students
may register late on June 3-4 from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. each
day and from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on June 5.

Summer | ends on July 9.



10 Piper Professors Named

Ten Piper Professors of 1980 have been selected by the
board of directors of the Minnie Stevens Piper Foundation.

In announcing the recipients, the selection committee said:
“You will realize the tremendously difficult task facing the
selection committee each year in choosing 10 from the
many outstanding professors nominated from across the
state of Texas. We stand in humility and gratitude in view-
ing the dedicated teaching talent in Texas higher edu-
cation.”

Each Piper Professor receives a $1,500 award.
Piper Professors for 1980 include:

Anshel Brusilow, professor of music, North Texas State
University;

Robert J. Connelly, professor of philosophy, Incarnate
Word College;

Harley Davis, instructor, industry and technology, Paris
Junior College;

Frank J. Doe, associate professor of biology, the Uni-
versity of Dallas;

Robert W. Huff, associate professor of obstetrics and
gynecology, The University of Texas Health Science Center
at San Antonio;

Billy V. Koen, associate professor, Department of Mechan-
ical Engineering, The University of Texas at Austin:

Lois E. Martin, professor of education, Hardin-Simmons
University;

Eugene Paul Martinez, professor, mechanical engineering,
Lamar University at Beaumont;

Allen J. Matusow, professor of history, Rice University;

Joan Phelan Quarm, associate professor of English, The
University of Texas at El Paso.



UT Tyler Employees Earn
Seventh United Way Award

Employees of The University of Texas at Tyler have re-
ceived a United Way award shingle for the seventh conse-
cutive year. The shingle is for participation by employees
in the 1979 United Way of Greater Tyler campaign.

UT Tyler employees gave $2,167.70 in the campaign, the
largest contribution in the history of the university.

The United Way plaque and shingles are displayed in the
window of the Student Life Office.

Scholarship Recipients Named

Two Tyler residents are recipients of Health Career Scholar-
ships for 1980-81 at The University of Texas at Tyler. The
scholarships are presented by the Women's Auxiliary to
Smith County Medical Society.

Frank Thornburg was awarded a $350 scholarship and Chris
Hale a $250 scholarship.

* %

Jeanie Duncan is the recipient of a $200 scholarship for
the summer sessions from the Women’s Symphony League,
Inc. of Tyler.

*
|
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in the Spotlight. . .

BETTY N. ANDERSON attended the International Con-
ference on the Council for Exceptional Children in
Philadelphia, Pa. on April 22-25. She represents the Texas
CEC as vice president.

TERRY BUSSON was the keynote speaker at the East
Texas Social Security Symposium held on May 7 in Tyler.
He spoke on “Financing Federal Programs: Myths and
Realities.”

WENDELL HEWETT chaired two sessions at the National
Academy of Marketing Science meeting in Dallas May 1-3.
The subjects of the sessions were Quantitative Marketing:
Classification Issues and Marketing Research: Research in
Progress.

RICHARD JARRELL is the newly-elected president of the
Tyler Morning Toastmasters Club.

STEPHEN W. McDANIEL presented a paper at the
Academy of Marketing Sciences meeting in Dallas on
May 3. His paper was entitled “The Effects of Anonymity
on Respondent Effort in Mailed Questionnaire Studies.””
He also presented a program on salesmanship to the
Junior League of Tyler on May 8.

CHRISTINA MITCHELL gave an evening presentation for
the Goodwill Industries of East Texas on April 25. The
talk was entitled “Developing Self-Concept for Mentally
Retarded Adults.”

JAMES SELLERS and MURRAY WADE served as speakers
in a Financial Workshop presented by the Tyler Area
Chamber of Commerce on May 14. Wade also spoke to the
Lindale Rotary Club on May 13 on the topic of free enter-
prise. He was interviewed on May 15 by Bill Atkins of
KROZ FM and KZEY AM on an “Involvement 80" pro-
gram.

PAULA SLAUGHTER coordinated the publication of
“Resources in and Around Tyler” for kids, parents and
teachers.

MARILYN YOUNG spoke at the ““Women Mean Business
Conference” on Friday, May 2, at the Holiday Inn in
Longview. Her topic was ‘“Resume Writing; Interview and
Job Hunting Techniques."”
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